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From the President , Calendar  м 

Show N Tell, Luncheon Update н      

Announcements and Reminders о 

Show & Tell Pictures 
 

п ϧ р 

Block of the Month с 

Refreshments, Committees, Ads т 

  

Meetings/Events Calendar 2012ï 2013 
¶ Sep 21- Big Show & Tell and Pizza Party 
¶ Oct 19- Bargello presentation by Jeannie Campbell  
¶ Nov 16-  Regular meeting.  

Dec 21ï Holiday Dinner 
¶ Jan 18, 2013-  Quilto 
¶ Feb 15- Ellen Hyers speaking on Antique Quilts, 

with a trunk show 
¶ Mar 15-Helle-May Cheney 
¶ Apr 6ï Spring Luncheon @ Lobster Shanty 
¶ Apr 19- 
¶ Apr 27 -  Bargello Workshop 
¶ May 17ï Carol Singerôs presentation "Designing...A 

Freeing Experience" and trunk show  
¶ May 18ðCarol Singerôs workshop on machine quilt-

ing   
¶ Jun 21-Installation Dinner 

      Underlined denotes Guild Meeting  
 

 Presidentôs Message 

 

Another holiday season has come and gone.  Almost 
all of the decorations are put away for another year.  
This was a more low keyed holiday than years gone by.   
Sandy certainly put things in perspective but was also a 
great energy drain.  The last two months are a blur.  I 
had to give out a few IOUs in place of finished projects 
other things took precedence over my work.   2012 will 
be remembered as a tough year and one that chal-
lenged our fortitude.   New Years day 2013 was great 
to celebrate.   
 
The nice thing about our calendar is we get a new year 
to start over each and every year and to dream about 
the possibilities ahead.  It is time to get back into our 
sewing and finish our projects so we can start new 
ones.  There is so much to do and so many quilts to 
make.  I can feel my heart go all atwitter thinking about 
my stash and all the beautiful colors to challenge my 
creativity.   
 
In 2013, our Guild committee members have some 
wonderful activities planned.  We can continue to make 
charity quilts to help those around us who need a hug 
and some warmth.  We have new speakers for our pro-
grams that will excite and challenge us.  We have a 
spring luncheon that will provide us with a time and 
place to enjoy our fellow quilters, interesting speaker, 
and great food.  We can leave the overcast, wet, gray 
days behind us and join together to celebrate the joy of 
quilting.  I look forward to seeing each and every one of 
you in the coming months. 
      Ellen 
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Show N Tell December 2012  
¶ Joyce W ñAutumn Leaves for herself  

¶ Joyce W ñCharity quilt  

¶ Marcia GñFlannel Warmth charity quilt made by Diane McColley for Restore the Shore  

¶ Marcia GñWarm Wishes for Restore the Shore  

¶ Nancy WñBaby to Twin for Granddaughter (expanded with fabric left over from years ago)  

¶ Nancy DñRoad to Oklahoma for herself (first mystery quilt)  

¶ Barbara SñJelly Roll Race for Restore the Shore  

¶ Janice RñRestore the Shore  quilt with coordinating pillowcase  

¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƻƴ ǎŀƭŜ ƴƻǿΣ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 

нлмо .ŜŀŎƘǇƭǳƳ vǳƛƭǘŜǊǎ [ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ 
Ϧ! wƻƻƳ ²ƛǘƘ ! ±ƛŜǿϦ 

 
!ǇǊƛƭ сΣ нлмо 
мн ƴƻƻƴ ǝƭƭ пǇƳ 

 
[ǳƴŎƘŜƻƴ .ǳũŜǘ ŀǘ  
¢ƘŜ [ƻōǎǘŜǊ {Ƙŀƴǘȅ 
уо /ƘŀƴƴŜƭ 5ǊƛǾŜ 

tƻƛƴǘ tƭŜŀǎŀƴǘΣ bW  лутпн 
 

DǳŜǎǘ {ǇŜŀƪŜǊΥ  [ƛƴŘŀ tƻƻƭŜ 
άvǳƛƭǝƴƎ !ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ²ƻǊƭŘέ 

¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ-Ϸор ό ²ƛǘƘ ŀ ŎŀǎƘ ōŀǊύ  
{ƻƭŘ  ǳƴǝƭ aŀǊŎƘ нрΣ нлмо 
!ŘǾŀƴŎŜ {ŀƭŜǎ hƴƭȅ 

¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ DǳƛƭŘ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ  
CǊƻƳ 5ƻƴƴŀ {ǇŜƴŎŜǊ 

hǊ ōȅ ƳŀƛƭΥ 
 

aŀǊȅ tŀōǎǘΣ tΦhΦ .ƻȄ улнΣ LǎƭŀƴŘ IŜƛƎƘǘǎΣ bW лутон 
9Ƴŀƛƭ Υ  ŎǘǳƭƛǇмϪǾŜǊƛȊƻƴΦƴŜǘ 

 
5ǊŀǿƛƴƎ ƻŦ wŀƉŜ vǳƛƭǘ - vǳŜŜƴ {ƛȊŜ  

Ϧ/ƻǳƴǘǊȅ wƻǎŜϦ 
 

5ƻƻǊ tǊƛȊŜǎΣ рлκрлΣ ŀƴŘ 
DƛƊ .ŀǎƪŜǘǎ ǘƻ wŀƉŜ 

mailto:ctulip1@verizon.net
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Minutes of December 21, 2012  

 

Awaiting a new volunteer to take over the position of Secretary. 

 

 

From Pat M regarding programs: 

¶ Carol Ketterer Singer , who was to give a presentation at our November meeting ,will speak at our May meeting 

and her machine quilting workshop will be the next day, May 18, 2013.  I'm hoping to get the Presbyterian 
Church for the workshop.   

¶ January's meeting will be Quilto.   Members are to bring buttons, pennies, etc. for their Quilto cards.  

¶ In February Ellen Hyers will give a presentation of her antique quilts. 

¶ I will have a sign up sheet for the Bargello workshop at the January meeting.  the workshop will be April 27, 

2013 at the Presbyterian Church.   

¶ Shirley M is unable to continue as secretary.  We combined the positions of corresponding and recording 

secretary.  Please contact Ellen if you can take on the position for the rest of the guild year.  
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Joyce WðAutumn Leaves 

Joyce WðCharity Quilt 

Diane MðFlannel Warmth 

           Show & Tell,  December  2012 

Marcia GðWarm Wishes 


